
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 6 December 2024 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Christmas Charity Fundraiser  

 

On Friday 13 December, we will be holding a fundraiser by allowing pupils to wear a 

Christmas accessory or jumper, with their school uniform.  Festive accessories include 

a Christmas-themed headband, Christmas hat or even a bit of tinsel round their wrist, 

waist or hair.  Please note, pupils are not allowed jewellery items. 

 

This event will be in aid of the local charity SNAP, who support Essex families whose 

children have additional needs or disabilities by providing compassion, guidance and 

hope. 

 

Voluntary donations would be greatly appreciated, and will be collected on the day. 

More information about the great work SNAP do can be found at www.snapcharity.org.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Shoker 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

http://www.snapcharity.org/

